From: Redacted

To: Clerk"s Office

Cc: Halford.MLA, Trevor; Linda Annis
Subject: TUP 24-025

Date: Thursday, September 12, 2024 1:51:15 PM

You don't often get email from Redacted . Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We own a property and a business at Redacted  directly across 16th Ave from this
proposal.

We are highly opposed to this proposal!!

The lack of care and maintenance to the 36+ vacant properties across from this proposal make
this a serious concern.

The safe injection site at the hospital is already a serious problem and this can only add to that.
The developer has left us in dismay for over 5 years now and we have had fires, theft and
explosions from the homeless. It's only getting worse and this would be atrocious to our
community.

Police have chosen to not even try to keep up to the multiple issues here, it is weekly or
multiple times weekly.

The only way anything gets maintained or removed (including homeless) is from the
neighbourhood complaining constantly to Bylaw (Def ears) and then to Counselors and MLA.
Counselor Linda Anis and MLA Trevor Halford have been the only source of any feasible
living solutions in this neighbourhood for the past years.

Maybe you should consult them, this is not the area to add more issues to.

Thank you,

R, TRedected K anq ARedacted p;qdoch (4 reg voters)
Redacted _

Surrey, BC, Redacted

Redacted





